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To Whom It May Concern,

Hereby we are pleased to provide our feedback on the excellent services provided to us by Kervan
Logistics (I.E. Yiikli Kerwen) during our EPC Full turn-key project “Construction of Simple Cycle
Gas Turbine Power Plant” in Serdarabat district, Lebap, Turkmenistan.

The project’s period is three years and during that time, Mr. Bahtiyar Shadyyev and his team have
been engaged in consulting us on heavy and oversize equipment, chemicals transportation,
unloading and transportation calculations check, certification, customs clearance and metrology
regulations in Turkmenistan, monitoring document turnover between Japan, Turkey and
Turkmenistan, directing work of broker companies and controlling unloading process of the vital
equipment of the plant.

Based on above experience, we highly recommend Kervan Logistics (I.E. Yiikli Kerwen) services
to foreign companies, who wish to work in Turkmenistan.

Best Regards,

Ivan Pokrovskiy
Project Director
Sumitomo Corporation



